
Negotiations Sunshine for the 2020-21 School Year with PRPE 
 
Paso Robles Joint Unified School District Sunshine Statement  
The Paso Robles Joint Unified School District (“District”) hereby presents its initial 
“sunshine” statement in order to inform the public of matters which will be negotiated 
between the District and Paso Robles Public Educators (PRPE) for the 2020-21 school 
year. 
 
 The District and PRPE will review the contract language in the following articles:  
 
1. Article 3: Salary. The District proposes to open options regarding salaries which 
includes stipends. 
 
2. Article 8: Evaluations. The District proposes to open changes within the evaluation 
process, Peer Assistance, and would like to revisit a discussion regarding varying types 
of evaluations. 
 
3. Article 13: Class Size. The District proposes to open “caps” and overage language 
and a revisit from our 2019-2020 agreement. 
 
4. Article 14: Hours. The District proposes to open workday and supervision language.  
  
5. Article 15: PAR. The District proposes to open language regarding Peer Assistance.  
 
6. Article 18: Duration. The District proposes to open negotiations now for a 1-year term. 
 
Paso Robles Public Educators Proposal: This is official notice that since the entire CBA 
is expiring on 6/30/2020, that the certificated exclusive representative the Paso Robles 
Public Educators (PRPE) Sunshine Proposal for the 2020-2021 School Year is to open 
every article in the Collective Bargaining Agreement (CBA) between the Paso Robles 
Joint Unified School District (PRJUSD) and the Paso Robles Public Educators (PRPE) 
with negotiations sessions beginning as soon as mutually agreed upon.  Thank you for 
your time and attention.  Jim Lynett PRPE Executive Director 
 


